
Dear accommodated, 

we would like to inform you about the news and changes that we have prepared for you 
since the beginning of this year. 

 

These news and changes are: 

- Painting part of the kitchens in building A and C 
- Partial painting of building D 
- Replacement of 970 mattresses in parts of buildings B, C, D 
- Replacement of 270 beds in parts of buildings C and D 
- Exchange of desks within part of building D 
- Replacement of mirrors in bathrooms in part of buildings C and E 
- Replacement of chairs as needed 
- Reconstruction of the music room in building E, which was supplemented with a 

drum set 
- Commissioning of a charging station for electric bikes and scooters 
- Expansion of the ISKAM system by the possibility of booking study rooms, rooms 

with table tennis and board games 
- Increasing the number of washing machines and dryers in self-service laundries 
- Conversion of 2-L rooms to 1-L rooms within the 2nd floor of building E 

 
 

We are also preparing for you this year: 
- Opening of a new gym (with gym machines) within building E. The gym is expected 

to open in October 2024. More information will be sent to you by email. 
- Opening of a new study room within building B 
- Replacement of 100 desks in parts of buildings C, D and E 

 
 

We believe that these changes will contribute to an even better dorm life and that you will 
enjoy them to the fullest. 
 
If you have any ideas or comments, please feel free to let us know. Together we can create 
an even better environment for all guests. 
 
We wish you a successful and inspiring semester! 
 
Your Accommodation Services 


